
Greetings Great Schools Newsletter Recipients,

We’re excited to announce that the Great Schools

Colorado Request for Application (RFA) has been

approved by the Federal Charter School Program

(CSP). The RFA will be open from April 11 to May

12, 2025, and will fund six sub-grantees up to $2

million each to be awarded by August 31, 2025. 

A Zoom meeting will be held on Friday, April 11, at 8:30 AM (register here) to

review the eligibility criteria and prepare potential applicants. The meeting recording

and more information will be posted here. After the meeting the eligibility form and

application will be available on the Great Schools Colorado website here. 

The federal CSP award (#S282A240003) for $68M over five years is designed to

increase the number of high-quality charter schools and high-quality charter school

seats in Colorado while improving the quality of the charter school sector and

intensifying its impact on overall school quality and school improvement across the

state.

Please direct questions to greatschools@coloradoleague.org. 

The Great Schools Team
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